&Ni L

L |WL RES ‘@ N (UI'I*I"‘l

Bob Weber Cultures on Collision #10 April 3, 2016

God’s Timetable
Daniel 9:20-27

I. God’s Response to Daniel, vv. 20-23

1. Answering prayer
2. Keeping His promise

II. God’s To-Do List, v. 24
Finish

Remove

Atone

Bring

Fulfill

N

. Anoint

III. God’s Calendar, vv. 25-27
1. 7 “sevens”

2. 62 “sevens”

3. 1%“seven”

IV. Our Response to God
1. Take Comfort

2. Be Ready

3. Work Hard
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WELcOME TO TBC... HERE'S WHAT’S NEW:

FRESH GROUNDED FAITH KICKOFF
We have an informational meeting and kickoff event TOMORROW at
6:30pm at in Room 303 to learn more about our upcoming fall conference, Fresh
Grounded Faith. Co-host churches will be joining us. This is an opportunity to
ask questions, find out how you can participate. For more information, contact
Beth Mackey at bmackey(@hot.rr.com.

REQUIRED MEETING FOR BAPTISM
There are 2 opportunities to attend a required meeting on Wed., April 6th at
6:30pm or Sunday, April 10th following the 3rd service, both in Room 302.
This will be an opportunity to sign-up for baptism which will be Sun., April
24th following the 3rd service.
IMPACT BACKYARD BIBLE CLUBS
Our trained teenagers will be sharing the Gospel in your neighborhoods June
13th-16th! A carnival at TBC will follow on the 17th. Sign-up at the table in
the foyer to volunteer as a host home, driver, or to prepare food.

PACESETTERS PROGRAM & BRUNCH
Join us on April 9th at 9:28am to hear world traveler and photographer Matt
Brandon and wife Alou present exciting gospel news from the Asian
world. Bring your favorite breakfast dish to add to the best brunch in town at
the TBC Outback Building.

TBC NEWSLETTER
TBC is starting a quarterly electronic newsletter. We are not asking you to
write content, just help with formatting and production. If you are familiar
with MailChimp, we could use your help in production.
Please contact Matt Brandon at 254-629-0321.

MILITARY OFFICER SMALL GROUP
Are you looking for a military officer small group in TBC? Join the Zook’s
Officer’s Christian Fellowship Small Group on Tuesday evenings
from 6:30pm-8:30pm. For more info, contact Aaron Zook, Colonel, U.S. Army
(Retired) at 254-319-5013 or zookaaron@yahoo.com.
SERVICE OPPORTUNITY
The Elmcroft Nursing Home across from TBC is looking for a few people to
help lead a short devotional on Sundays from 9:30-10:15am.
Contact Jill Robbins for more information at daveandjillr@gmail.com.

Congratulations to Michael and Jill Simon on their new baby girl!
Margot Grace was born March 27th weighing 6 Ibs. 11 oz. and 18.5” long.
Pray for the family of Jack Sims as he passed away last week.

Pray for the family of Barbara Elaine Murray as she passed away last week.
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